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New northern entrance has peaceful backdrop  

The $632 million Stage 2 Campbelltown  
Hospital redevelopment has achieved a major 
milestone with the opening of the facility’s new 
northern entrance.

The northern entrance and its surrounding 
landscaping are the last major works delivered as 
part of the redevelopment.

Hospital General Manager Grant Isedale said the new 
entry point offered patients, staff and the community 
convenient access from the northern side of the campus.

“It links directly with the main concourse of the  
hospital, known as Hospital Street, allowing patients, 
staff and visitors easy and quick access to services  

and care areas,’’ Mr Isedale said.

“The new entrance is the last major works for the 
redevelopment project, which is now almost completed. 

“We are so proud of our contemporary new hospital 
building. It is delivering outstanding care to our 
community, close to home.’’

The beautifully landscaped green space outside the 
new entrance includes more than 4000 plants, mostly 
native species, 12,000 square metres of turf, and 
covered seating areas, ideal for rest and relaxation.

Closest parking areas for the community are  
P8, P9 and P10.
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 	 www.campbelltownredevelopment.health.nsw.gov.au
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